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ﬁ *" The Parent Line

Funded by the Hawai'i State Department of Health, Maternal and Child Health Branch

IS OFFERING A SAFE SLEEP WORKSHOP
FOR THE MONTH OF JULY

SAFE SLEEP

*SPECIAL GIVEAWAY*

Tuesday,
July 30, 2024

@@ @ 11:00 AM -

@ # When babies sleep safely, parents
rest easier. Learn some tips on

how to ensure safe sleep for your
baby.

*Each attendee will receive a Safe Sleep item
& will be entered to win a Pack ‘n Play *

The virtual workshops are voluntary and intended for enrichment purposes.
Certifications and/or credits are not offered.




